
 

COMMUNITY NOTICE  
  
For Immediate Release​:  
Tsiothóhrko:wa/January 12, 2021  
  

PHARMACY REMINDS COMMUNITY TO ENSURE 

ACCESSIBLE DROP SPOT FOR MEDICATION DELIVERY 
  

Proxim Pharmacy, located in the Kanonhkwa’tsheri:io Health Facility, is notifying 
community members who utilize the delivery service for their medications that there 
needs to be a no-contact, accessible method/drop spot for the delivery of their 

prescriptions. If you will not be home to receive your medications when being delivered, 
you must provide a method for your medications to be left, or reschedule your delivery. 
Delivery of medications needs to be left in an easily-accessible box or shelf by your 
doorstep. All measures are being taken to keep our staff, and our community members, 

safe. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this policy, please contact the Proxim Pharmacy staff at 
613-575-1160 or 613-575-2341 ext. 3250. 

 

 


